
 
                                 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                            

 January 20th Newsletter  

We have had a great 2 weeks 
learning about winter.  We made 
snowflakes and learned how water in 
the cold turns into ice.  Now when the 
children go outside, we go on water 
puddle hunts looking for ice.  The next 
two weeks we will continue exploring 
concepts of winter.  We will be 
discussing more about animals that live 
in the cold.  We also will be introducing 
the topic of hibernation and migration.   

In our Judaic circle, we are finishing 
our unit on Shabbat next week.  This 
past week we focused on Kiddush and 
challah. This week we were busy 
making challah covers with Morah 
Myrna, Kiddush cards and we made our 
own challah dough.  Next week we will 
be focusing on havdallah.  The 
following week will start our unit on 
Tu’bshvat, the birthday of the trees.  We 
are continuing to learn and review our 
Aleph-Bet letters. We have learned up 
to the letter Hey! 

News! 

 

Important Dates: 
  

Febuary 3- Bubby and Zaidy Shabbat** 
       Feburary 20- Presidents Day - No School 

 
**More details to follow 

Teacher’s Corner: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is already the middle of January….We are happy to see the 
continued progress and growth in your children.   
 
We would like to welcome Ari Schnitzer, to our class!  We would 
also like to wish a happy 5th birthday to Aryeh-Leib and Binyamin 
Kramer.  A special thank-you to Morah Myrna for coming and 
helping to make the challah covers!   
Reminders: 
Now that the weather is colder, please bring in your child with 
proper winter gear (i.e. hat, gloves, jackets...)  

Shabbat Shalom 
    Morah Paola, Morah Chana & Morah Laura 

 
**For a project we need empty milk/juice cartons.  Thank you! 
 

 

       

   

 

 
Candle Lighting 

 Parshat Va’eira 4:39 

 
 


